
From: Hon, Andrew 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 3:38 PM 
To: bpgarde@cliffordgarde.com 
Cc: sshepherd@cliffordgarde.com 
Subject: 10CFR2.206 Petition Regarding Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) Employee 

Concern Program Structure Change 
 
Dear Ms. Garde, 
 
Thank you for your letters dated June 4th  and June 10th. 2019 to petition the NRC action 
regarding the recent TVA’s Employee Concern Program structure change.   
 
I have been assigned as the Petition Manager for this 10 CFR 2.206 Petition.  The NRC staff 
review is underway and I will contact you periodically throughout our review process.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andy Hon, PE 
Project Manager (Sequoyah Nuclear Plant 1 & 2) 
Plant Licensing Branch II-2 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
OWFN O8E06 
Mail Stop O8B1A 
andrew.hon@nrc.gov 
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